
 

 

  

Moreland City Council is hosting a community 
forum on the history of Moreland. It is for interested 
community members to share their views on the history 
of the naming of Moreland. 
 
Our guest speaker will be Dr James Lesh. James is a 
Postdoctoral Research Fellow specialising in urban 
history and heritage conservation at the Australian 
Centre for Architectural History, Urban and Cultural 
Heritage. James is currently undertaking independent 
historic research into the name of “Moreland” which 
will be shared in a report to community after 
completion. 
 
By invite only as limited places are available.  
Bookings essential. 

 

 

 
6.30-8.30pm, Thursday 10 February  
 
Coburg Library Meeting Room 
Corner Victoria and Louisa Streets, 
Coburg VIC 3058 

Please enter via Coburg Library main 
entrance. 

Bookings essential: 
nstute@moreland.vic.gov.au  
or call 0436 320 195. 
RSVP by Tuesday 8 February. 
 
Please advise in the RSVP if you 
have any specific access or 
interpreting requirements 
for you to fully participate.   
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